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We have been praying for a “miracle space” and I believe that God is going to provide that when the time is
right. We recently found a company that allowed us to rent a room for service each Sunday and it seemed like
the perfect opportunity. However, some complications arose and at this time we have moved back to hosting
services in the apartment as we pray and wait for God to open the door to a more permanent location. I know
that no matter what happens, whether we are hosting services in an apartment or a permanent church
building, that God’s plan is always best. We have watched God grow His church in incredible ways and we are
believing for greater things as we walk with Him through the unknowns. Please continue to pray with us that
God would lead us to the right space in the right timing.

English Club has continued to be a
great way to make lasting
connections. Each week we range
from 20-40 people and many of the
conversations we have shared have
led to deeper conversations about
God, bible studies, and people
attending services. I am thankful for
this avenue that we have to reach the
people in our community.




Our team was invited by one of our Polish friends to Although I was delayed a bit in returning, as of May 6", I
visit his family’s home where we shared a traditional am officially back in the U.S. The photo above was taken
homemade Polish meal together. It was great getting at the airport before I flew to the States. As always, it is
to experience the Polish culture on a more personal such a bittersweet time leaving the amazing people in
level and getting to meet his family for the first time. Poland, but it is also great to be back in the States with
There is something special about being invited into friends and family for a time. I will be returning to
somebody’s home and I pray that as this connection Poland for another year as soon as fundraising is

deepens that we would be in a position to lead him complete. If you would like to contribute to me returning

closer to God. Pray that his hunger for God would to Poland for this next term, please reach out for ways to
grow and that he would recognize his need for God. give. Thank you for your prayers and support!

Your prayers mean the world to us. We need your support, and we are so thankful that you are lifting our
team and this nation up in prayer. You are a huge part of the work here and we could not do what we do
without your support. Thank you!

Pray for a permanent “miracle space” to host services.
Pray that addictions would break and that freedom would be loosed in the lives of the people.
Please cover Alyssa and Jackson Brooks in prayer as they are the only two team members in Poland for the
next several months until the rest of our team returns. Please pray that they would be sustained with God’s

strength, and that they would have direction, boldness, and wisdom as they lead the church.

Pray for the team members who are currently away from the field. Pray for peace, direction, successful
fundraising, and a fulfilling time with our families.

Pray that God would send laborers to help with the great harvest God is preparing here.

HOW CAN YOU HELP? Connect with me on

FINANCIALLY AND IN PRAYER Facebook and Instagram:
GLOBAL MISSIONS ACCOUNT #367851

@emunahmissions




